
Come see the future of avenue Victoria!

PUBLIC NOTICE > Public Presentation : 
 Renewal Plan for avenue Victoria Invitation

When
Tuesday, May 20, 2008
6:30 p.m. Display of explanatory panels and a chance 
 to talk with the borough’s urban planners
7:30 p.m. Presentation of the Plan

Where  
Le 6767
6767, chemin de la Côte-des-Neiges
Ground floor

The Côte-des-Neiges–Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough 
would like to invite you to a public presentation on the 
Renewal Plan for avenue Victoria. The Plan is aimed 
at improving the appearance of this major commercial 
street in the heart of your neighbourhood.


